

Kevin,

I wanted to take this opportunity to thank you for all of your amazing work on my executive portrait. I was surprised when you suggested that we have a meeting with my support team to discuss what our vision was and that turned out to be one of the most important parts of the entire process. The image and style ideas that came from you and other members took me in an entirely new direction with how I present myself as a professional. I've gotten more compliments on the image as well as the new look I have adopted. I also want to thank you for the incredible level of professionalism that you displayed during the entire shoot. You gave instructions that really helped me get into the right pose to capture the look I wanted. The ease and fluidity with which you managed your subject, your equipment, and the entire shoot is a credit to your abilities as a world class photographer. I look forward to referring the professionals that I meet to you for their amazing executive portraits, because I know they will received the same level of amazing photography and unmatched professionalism that I experienced.

Thanks again for a wonderful experience,

Marshall Tucker